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Letter or Email Response: 
My husband and I are fully aware of the constant need for housing: We have lived in ….Redacted….  for 40 years, and in 
that time there has been constant home building in Debden. Now, planners think it's time to concrete over, Jessel 
Green, the jewel of the crown of the area. This beautiful space, that is an asset, for everyone's mental and physical 
well being: plus, the environment (which needs all the help it can get in our much polluted world). Please, please, 
think, again. Our infrastructure is struggling now- so adding extra homes is so impractical, bound to cause huge 
problems, and resentments.   A less impact site, for lots of housing would be North Weald Air Field and surrounding 
area, or if it has to be in Debden, the large allotment site in Willingale road, would be far less devastating, than to lose 
forever, 'everybody's' green, which is so unique. Please do not destroy, forever, something which is so cherished: and 
enjoyed by everyone.    
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